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Happy November! Fall is among us and as a valued patient of South Hilyard Clinic,   
we are very excited to announce the many changes coming in the new year.

As many of you have already heard, after much thought and consideration Dr. Terry Copperman sold the practice 
in August of 2021 to Dr. Brittany Alloway and his long-time clinic administrator, April Hansey. Dr. Copperman has 
invested more than 40 years into his practice, and he wholeheartedly loves, values, and respects his patients. His 
decision was not taken lightly and he needed to be sure his founding principles would be carried on. You can be 
sure the same quality of attention and personal warmth he is known for will continue.

Dr. Copperman plans to continue practicing 4 days per week until April 28, 2023, so there is plenty of time to 
schedule your next visit with him. Thereafter, he plans to perform vacation coverage and routine fill-in shifts 
for our wonderful practitioners, Dr. Brittany Alloway and Lindsey Wilson, NP-C. Our goal is to have five prac-
ticing medical providers before Dr. Copperman’s full retirement. We are currently looking for new providers to  
complete our team. It is very important to Dr. Copperman that you know he will be leaving his clinic to energetic,  
compassionate, and experienced medical providers and staff who will continue his tradition of loving and caring 
for all patients. He is excited for the future of the clinic!

We are also pleased to announce that South Hilyard Clinic will be relocating to The Ten Coburg building on  
Coburg Road and acquiring a new clinic name, Valley Med @ The Ten. We will begin seeing patients at the 
new location on January 23, 2023. The new office is Eugene’s premier medical professional building, which of-
fers more clinical space, patient parking, and a convenient location. We are aware that some of you may find 
the change of location undesirable, but we truly hope you will follow us to our new location. We pledge to con-
tinue to go the extra mile to help every patient feel welcomed, supported, and cared for. We hope to have a  
personalized and trusting relationship with each of you.

We realize that change can be difficult but we plan to make the transition as smooth as possible for you. Our staff 
will be there to help should you have questions or concerns. We are grateful to you for entrusting South Hilyard 
Clinic with your healthcare needs over the years and we look forward to strengthening our relationship for years 
to come.
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With love and affection,

Terry Copperman, MD
Brittany Alloway, DO
April Hansey
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It is with great plea-
sure to inform you 
that on January 23, 
2023, South Hilyard 
Clinic will be relocat-
ing to an upgraded, 
modern, medical pro-
fessional facility with-
in The Ten Coburg 

South Hilyard Clinic has begun the process of transitioning our clinic 
name to Valley Med @ The Ten. Your health is our first priority. While 
our name, logo, and location are new, we’re still providing the same  
outstanding care with the same dedicated team. The new name and  
location will have no impact on your insurance benefits. Our new address 
will be 10 Coburg Road, Suite 201, Eugene, OR 97401 and our phone num-
ber will remain the same: 541-687-8581.

Dear Patients,
As I approach my “partial” retirement, I am excited and pleased with 
the coming changes. I am happy to be able to continue to see you on a 
part-time basis as I “retire” from full-time practice. I am confident that 
the values of love and caring that are the cornerstones of my medical 
practice will continue to inform your care under Dr. Brittany Alloway’s 
and April Hansey’s guidance. I look forward to seeing you in the new 
clinic! 
Terry Copperman, MD
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04 Our lab of 
choice!

We recently transitioned our lab 
services to InterPath Laboratory.  
InterPath Laboratory, Inc. is a family 
owned and operated, full service ref-
erence laboratory with over 90 loca-
tions in Oregon, Washington and Ida-
ho. As a convenience to our patients, 
InterPath Lab has a draw site at 10 
Coburg Road, Suite 200, located on 
the second floor of The Ten Coburg 
building. Valley Med and InterPath 
Lab are next door to each other! 

InterPath Lab is our lab of choice; 
however, we will continue our rela-
tionships with the other laboratories 
in town. If you prefer a different lab 
for your services, please let our staff 
know at your next appointment.

For more information regarding 
InterPath Laboratory  and their  
locations, visit their website at  
www.interpathlab.com.
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Questions?  Call us at 541-687-8581!

building at 10 Coburg Road, Suite 201. Located at the base of the Ferry 
Street Bridge on Coburg Road, patients will have convenient access to 
freeways, abundant parking, and easy entry and exits to the clinic.

We’re changing our name!

Personal Note from 
Dr. Terry Copperman
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